
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
January 19, 2017 
 
PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Due to diminished demand, Marathon Special Products is eliminating the “3780” screw option for our 672 GP and 
672 RZ series terminal blocks. This is a #8-32 BRASS, Philips-slotted screw with wire clamp. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will continue to offer this type of screw in our STEEL versions, which are the “3786” and “3787” 
options. 

 
This change is to take place effective January 20th, 2017. Any order for product after January 20th, 2017, is 
subject to review and may be rejected should we not have the necessary components to complete the 
order. 

 
Feel free to e-mail or contact me with any questions about this change. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
 

 
Lisa Laberdee 
Product Specialist 
Marathon Special Products Corp 
427 Van Camp Rd PO Box 468 
Bowling Green OH 43402  
E-mail: llaberdee@marathonsp.com  
Tel: 419 373 4213 
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